
 
 

MEETING PAPER  

Subject: Extension of Yellow Lines - Colville Road, NR33 9RE   

Meeting: Planning Committee  

Date: 14th November 2024 

 

CONFIDENTIAL/NON-CONFIDENTIAL 

 

A member of the public has contacted the office to request support for extending yellow lines in the 

drive. 

The member of public reports that yellow lines were put down outside their house to stop cars 

blocking their drive, but the yellow lines were not put down far enough and they still experience 

issues with cars blocking exit and entrance to their drive. 

The Committee is asked to consider if it will support to the member of public in making an 

application to Suffolk Highways to undertake this work. 

The below photos were submitted: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


